January 6, 2016

State of Tennessee

Air Pollution Control Board

Department of Environment and Conservation
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1531

Attention: Technical Secretary
RE: Permit 064587P

We are in receipt of our Operating Permit DRAFT and made some necessary changes for your records. Setco
Automotive had an address change from the 911 Board{making the physical address as follows:
Installation Address is now, 1731 Mineral Wells Ave., Paris, TN. 38242.

Johnny Cross, Operations Manager (signature on the permit), and contact for your office is no longer in our
employment, effective December 1, 2015. As we were closed December 24-lanuary 3, 2016, | did not get your
draft until Monday January 4, 2016. Please update your records to contact Gary Flood, who is now over our
Maintenance Department. Gary’'s email address is gary.flood@setcoauto.com and his phone 731-642-4215, ext.

2400.

Please make the necessary changes and issue our operating perr?lt to newaddress Thank you for your help and
if anything else is needed you may reach me 731 642 4215 ext. 2012 or by email
velma.mchride @setcoauto.com or may contact Gary. I

Yours truly,

SETCO AUTOMOTIVE N.A., INC.

o %44

Velma McBnde
H.R. Manager

1731 Mineral Wells Ave. Paris, TN. 38242 731-642-4215



